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Monitoring and Reporting Violation
Chemical Sampling
CHEMICAL MONITORING, ROUTINE MAJOR

The EVADALE WCID #1 water system PWS 1210011 has violated the monitoring and reporting
requirements set by Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30, Section 290.
Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to collect and submit chemical samples of water
provided to their customers, and report the results of these samples to the TCEQ on a regular basis.
We failed to monitor and/or report the following constituents:

1,2- Dichloropropane, Trichloroethylene, Trichloroethane, Tetrachloroethylene, Chlorobenzene,
Benzene, Toluene, Ethylbenzene, and Styrene.

These violations occurred in the monitoring period 1/1/17 thru 12/31/17.

Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water is safe from
chemical contamination. We did not complete all monitoring and/or reporting for chemical
constituents, and therefore TCEQ cannot be sure of the safety of your drinking water during that time.

We are taking the following actions to address this issue:

The samples were not taken in October of 2017 because the well site was down for renovations. The
sampling resumed in 2018 as required by the TCEQ.

If you have questions regarding this matter, you may contact Kenny Gibson at 409-659-1027.
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